CZECH KENDO ASSOCIATION

165 00 PRAHA 6 Suchdol

Křičkova 1107

From: Vladimir HOTOVEC CKA President Krickova 1107 165 00, PRAHA 6 Suchdol CZECH REPUBLIC To: Mr. Gunilla HANSSON SBK President Idrottens Hus S-123 87, FARSTA SWEDEN ANKOM Svenska Budoförbunder

PRAHA 12-05-96

Dear Friends,

we would like to let You know about 5th Prague Kendo Cup.

In October of this year elapses 10 years from the moment when the first Kendo training took place in PRAHA.

On the occasion we have decided to organize 5th Prague Kendo Cup - Open as a dignified celebration of the anniversary. We believe that You can participate and so help us create proper competitive atmosphere.

Pleas note following information. The 5th PKC will take place in Praha Uniersity of Agriculture Sport Hall from November 22, to November 24, 1996.

Lodging can be arranged in near by hotels, student dormitory or in dojo (sleeping bag required). PKC is open individual competition with no grade or age restriction. We are considering separate women competition if there are enough women competitors. The shijai will follow the IKF rules.

More detailed information will follow.

Just to get an idea of overall size of the event, we ask You to fill out the preliminary entry form.

Thank You very much.

Sincerely Yours

Vladimir HOTOVEC CKA President

Contact person: Radko NOVÁK, CKA Secretary

Nerudova 87, Ohrazenice 533 53, PARDUBICE CZECH REPUBLIC

TEL: +42 40 41559 (home), +42 40 68 94 237 (office)

FAX: +42 40 513 725